
   

 

 

RSB Training Programme: Presentation Skills 

 
Who is the course aimed at? 

This half-day course is for early career researchers, PhD students and post docs who have had little 
experience of giving presentations. 

What does the course cover? 

 Practical exercise on personal presentation and body language 

 Structuring your presentation 

 Uses and abuses of visual aids with a focus on PowerPoint 

 Meeting the needs of your audience 

The course will be run in an interactive style, where participation of course attendees will be 
encouraged. 
  
Further information 
 
Course tutor Professor Sue Smith is Professor in Medical Education and Director of Teaching at the 
National Heart and Lung Institute, a constituent of the Faculty of Medicine, Imperial College London. 
She graduated with a first class BSc Pharmacology from the University of Liverpool before moving to 
London to study for a part-time PhD in Biochemistry, investigating the effects of tobacco smoke on 
proteolytic activity at the lung surface.  
 
In 2007 she was the recipient of a Rector's Award for Excellence in Teaching. Holding leadership 
roles relating to educational activity provides her with excellent opportunities to undertake educational 
research. One of her current interests is in understanding how we can help undergraduate students 
and postgraduate trainees learn more effectively. 
 

Feedback from attendees at Sue’s course: 

“Interactive nature and engagement with others was very beneficial” 

“There were a lot of opportunities for practice, which was good” 

Contact 

For more information and to register your interest, please contact our training officer. 

 

mailto:training@rsb.org.uk

